
 

 

Julie James AM 

Leader of the House and Chief Whip 

14 December 2017 

Dear Julie 

Subordinate legislation as a consequence of the UK exiting the EU 

You will be aware that the Constitutional and Legislative Affairs Committee is 

currently undertaking an inquiry into the powers in the EU (Withdrawal) Bill to 

make subordinate legislation. 

As part of our inquiry, it would be useful to have an understanding of the number 

of statutory instruments that you believe will need to be made by the Welsh 

Ministers as a consequence of the UK exiting the EU. I appreciate that you will not 

be in a position to provide a definitive number at this time. However, I would be 

grateful for an estimate, together with any corresponding scheduling you are able 

to share. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mick Antoniw 

Chair 

http://senedd.assembly.wales/mgIssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=20278
http://senedd.assembly.wales/mgIssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=20278


 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


